Senior Associate and Cayman Relocations expert Cline Glidden will be in London during the week of
November 11, 2019. While there, Cline will be attending the Spear's Wealth Management Awards.

The awards acknowledge and honor entrepreneurs, philanthropists and others for their innovation,
success and outstanding contributions to the wealth management industry and beyond. The event
also features displays from a select group of sponsors.

If you would like to schedule a meeting to discuss Cayman Relocations and routes to Residency,
Cline would be delighted to connect with you. Please reach out via the contact details provided
here.


https://www.ogier.com/people/cline-glidden

